
Flooding: The Risk is Real 

Charleston County flood maps are being updated by Charleston County, 

South Carolina Department of Natural Resources and FEMA and are 

expected to become effective December 2018. This has resulted in 

flood zone changes across the Lowcountry. 

Find out if your property is expected to change flood zones: 
 Visit www.charlestoncounty.org and click on the “New Preliminary 

FEMA Flood Data” banner when it appears. Enter your address in the 

field labeled “find address or place” and then zoom in and click on 

your property’s number.  

 Call (843) 202-6957 and leave a message with your name, phone 

number and property address or parcel ID number. Your call will be 

returned as quickly as possible. 

 Mail the form below to: Charleston County Building Inspection 

Services, 4045 Bridge View Drive, Room A-311, North Charleston, SC 

29405. 

 Email buildingservices@charlestoncounty.org with the subject line 

“FEMA Flood Map Request”. Include your name, phone number and 

property address or parcel ID number. 

 Attend one of three Open Houses next week to see the proposed 

flood maps, learn about your flood risk and ask questions about what 

the new maps will mean for your property.  

Has Your Flood Zone Changed?  

North Charleston 
March 20, 2017 
2:00-7:00pm 

Lonnie Hamilton, III 
Public Services Building 
4045 Bridge View Drive 

 

West Ashley 
March 21, 2017 
3:00-7:00pm 

CE Williams Middle School 
640 Butte Street 

Mount Pleasant 
March 22, 2017 
2:00-7:00pm 
Alhambra Hall 

131 Middle Street 

FLOOD ZONE LOOKUP REQUEST (please print legibly) 

Name:      

Phone: 

Email:  

Property Address OR Parcel ID#: 

Mail to: Charleston County Building Inspection Services, 4045 Bridge View Drive, Room A-311, North Charleston, SC 29405 


